

Sept 2011
Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another great year at Katimavik E.S. It is with great pleasure that I will be teaching your children French, Social Studies, Science, Health, and the Arts (for EF5/6A only).
To facilitate parent-teacher communication, I have previously sent out a communication form with your child and I have also set up a website that will be updated once a week at www.mmealqedra.weebly.com .  On the website and through email updates, parents will be informed of: upcoming homework, projects/assignments, and will also be given project/assignment rubrics and guidelines. 

This year will be a busy year in which we will be doing many in-class projects/assignments in all content areas. We will also be doing a lot of collaborative learning and practice with various concepts. 
Here is a glimpse of what we will be working on during the next few weeks:

French: Although French will be integrated with Social Studies and Science, we will be looking at historic fiction and biographies. In grammar we will also be reviewing the present tense. 

Social Studies: Grade 5’s started their unit on Citizenship and Government and the Grade 6’s have begun their study on the First Nations. 

Science: Grade 5’s started their unit on Forces acting on Structures and Mechanisms and the Grade 6’s have begun their study on biodiversity. 

 Given that we are in a portable and that we are trying to keep the portable clean, it would be greatly appreciated if students bring in 2 pairs of shoes: 1 for indoors and another for outdoors. 
Should you at any time have any questions/concerns, please do not hesitate to write me a note in your child’s agenda or send me an email at imanalqedra@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Mme Al-Qedra

